
Announcements Oct 31, 2023  
 

 

Picture retake is November 1. 

 

Any grade 10, 11 or 12 student who is considering NBCC as a post secondary 

option -  there will be an open house on Friday November 17th.  You must sign 

up by this Thursday to secure a spot on the bus.  Sign up in guidance with Mr. 

Wright  

 

 

 

 


